
 

Our Church Staff 

Dr. Bob Morrison…….……Pastor 

 Bob 270-836-2825                                                                

Fran 270-836-3426 

E-mail:  bob@gbcky.net 

Michael Jicka…....Student Minister 

     Phone Number 270-925-3507     

E-mail:  jicka@gbcky.net 

Vicky Shelton...Financial Secretary 

E-mail:  vicky@gbcky.net  

Nancy Wilson…Church Secretary 

E-mail:  nancy@gbcky.net  

Linda Egbert….Director of Hispanic                 

     Ministry 

     E-mail: egbert.bill@gmail.com 

Rick Pendley….Custodian 

 

February 11th, 2018 

Last Weeks G.F. offering:  $     9,403.40   

Last Weeks B.F. offering:  $     1,950.20 

BF balance:                  $  344,991.50 

 

Last Week’s Attendance: 

Sunday School                         162         

Worship Service                       312     

Sermon Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

85 Sandcut Road, Madisonville, Ky.  42431 

Phone (270)  821-5117  

www.gbcky.net 

February 18th, 2018 

6:00PM  Worship Service  

Sunday School Study             9:30 am         

KREW               10:45 am 

Morning Worship                                                    10:45 am 

Pastor                               Dr. Bob Morrison 

“Church at Laodicea” 

Revelation 3: 14-22  



Today 

6:00P  Worship Service 

Monday,  Feb. 19th 

6:00P Upward Practice 

Tuesday,  Feb. 20th 

6:00P Upward Practice 

6:15P “Sonshiners” Fellowship Hall 

       Wednesday,  Feb. 21st 

6:00P Sanctuary Bible Study, Women 
Bible Studies, RA’s, GA’s & Mission 
Friends, SLAM  

6:40P Children’s Choir  

7:15P Adult Choir Practice 

Thursday, Feb. 22nd 

6:00P Upward Practice 

 

Saturday, Feb.24th  

9:00A Upward Basketball 

 

 

 

Prayer Warriors:                                  
Fast one day a week, pray  before 

and during Sunday Service 

Men’s Team-William (Bear) Coursey 

Women’s Team-Willa Egbert 

WE WELCOME YOU AS A                                
“GUEST” TODAY!! 

If you have not registered please do so 
at foyer Welcome Center.  A packet of                        

information is available for you.  

Nursery is provided  

Birth through 3 years old 

       Nursery Workers 
Week of  February 18th 

Worker #1:       Willa & Brad Egbert  

Worker #2:  Katlyn  & Jaclyn Egbert  

  PM Service  Mary Bean  

Wed.  Feb. 21st  Beth Ledet 

 

Week of  February 25th 

Worker #1:  Tracy & Cody McDowell    

Worker #2:       

 PM Service  Sharon Spriggs 

Wed. Feb. 28th  Jennifer Curneal  

    

 If you are unable to keep your  appointment or are willing to be added to the 
schedule for Nursery Duty please contact Ashley Brumfield                                  

at  ashbrumfield@gmail.com ~or~ 270-875-8836 

 In case of bad weather 
please remember to 
check our website: 
www.gbcky.net  or our 
page on fb for service 
cancellations 

 

.  

A Mission Team will be going to Jenkins in Eastern Kentucky  
this spring for “God’s Love from a Diaper Bag”  They are in 

great need of diapers to help spread God’s love there. They 
need all sizes but greatest needed are sizes 4-5&6. During the 
month of February, (the month of LOVE), let’s show God’s 
love to them by bringing diapers to the Welcome Center & 

Foyer totes.  

 Next Sunday, February 25th, AM Service —  Lord’s     
Supper Service    

 March 2nd & 3rd—Youth traveling to “Strength to Stand” 
Lexington, Ky. 

 Wednesday, March 7th, Men's Ministry will begin Bible 
Study classes.   

 Wednesday, March 21st, Women’s Ministry will begin new 
Bible Studies.   Watch for more information in upcoming 
bulletins.                  


